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17th March 2022 
 
This week we focused our learning on Minibeasts and their habitats. 
 
In English, we listened to the story óMad about Minibeastsô and we created our own 
minibeasts book. The children also enjoyed going on a minibeast scavenger hunt around the 
school grounds. 
 
In Phonics, we continue to focus on phase 3 phonemes, words with double letters and tricky 
words. The children are now encouraged to read phase 3 words by sight, to be more fluent 
when reading books and to answer comprehension questions about the story they read. 
 
In Mathematics, the children have been learning about 9 and 10. The children listened to the 
story óHow do dinosaurs count to 10?ô and participated in a variety of games to deeply 
understand the composition of 9 and 10. 
 
On Monday, the children received a visit from two ponies and enjoyed learning how to care 
for them. They all brushed and fed the ponies. 
 
This week in MiniïWoodies, we have been developing the childrenôs memory by playing a 
memory game, pairing different animals.  The children have also been practising talking to a 
group of peers.  They chose an animal and described all the key features and the children 
had to guess what animal they were describing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

This weekôs Makaton sign is: 
 

Worried 
 
 
 
 

Exciting Words of the Week: 
 

¶ Eager  

¶ Climate  

¶ Change  

¶ Texture  

¶ Safe 

This weekôs Number focus: 
 

18 
 
 

CPS Published Authors of the Week: 
 

Jack 
Otto 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Home Learning: 
 

¶ Practise writing your name ï lower case 

¶ Practise phonics flashcards and reading daily  

¶ Doodle Maths ï complete the assigned task 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


